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March 22, 2010 
 
 
Craigan Gray, MD, MBA, JD 
Director 
Division of Medical Assistance 
North Carolina Department of Health and Human Services 
2501 Mail Service Center 
Raleigh, North Carolina 27699-2501 
 
Attention:  Teresa Smith 
 
RE:  North Carolina Title XIX State Plan Amendment, Transmittal #09-028 
 
Dear Dr. Gray: 
 
This is a follow up to the approval letter that you should have received from Mr. Larry Reed, Director, 
Division of Pharmacy, and Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services, dated March 16, 2010.   
Enclosed is a copy of the approval letter, the signed form HCFA-179 and the approved plan page. 
 
The effective date of this amendment is October 1, 2009. 
 
      Sincerely, 
      
      //s// 
 
      Jackie Glaze 
      Acting Associate Regional Administrator 
      Division of Medicaid & Children's Health Operations 
 
Enclosures   
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